
From: Ravi Sachdev  
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2020 9:40 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comments on Liberty Townhomes Development Proposal at 2658 West Liberty Street, Ann 
Arbor / Your File # 20-0786 
 
 
 
To:  
City Of Ann Arbor Planning Commission 
 
Ref: Development Proposal of Liberty Townhomes at 2658 West Liberty Street, Ann Arbor / Your File 
#20-0786 
 
My name is Ravinder Sachdev. I have owned the single family home located at 2630 West Liberty Street, 
Ann Arbor since 1979. My property is located next to the proposed development. I have the following 
concerns regarding this development: 
 
1. I am very concerned about the impact of this large development on the privacy of the residents of the 
single family home immediately next to this development.  I am wondering what provisions is the 
developer of this project making so that the privacy of the next-door residents is not compromised. 
 
2. I am concerned about the new problems this large development will add because making a left turn 
coming out of the driveway of 2630 West Liberty Street, Ann Arbor is already a challenge most of the 
time. This problem also exists when trying to turn left in to the driveway of 2630 West Liberty Street, 
Ann Arbor as the traffic already is pretty heavy on this road most of the day. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Ravinder Sachdev 
10660 Hewitt Road 
Brooklyn, MI 49230 
Phone: 734-276-0886 
Email: sachdev44@comcast.net 
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